
HANOVER TOWNSHIP RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD 

3630 Jacksonville Road 

Bethlehem, PA 18017-9303 

Minutes 11/10/11 

 

MEMBER ATTENDANCE:  Alex Sahaydak, Bob Roll, Mike Stasak, Dave Messics, Sallie 

Bartos  

  

 

CALL TO ORDER:  Alex Sahaydak motioned to call the monthly Recreation Advisory Board 

meeting to order at 7:38 PM, seconded by Dave Messics. 

 

 

HTCC REPORT:  Alex reported the following items from conversation with Jay Finnigan:  The 

bid package has been submitted from Hanover Engineering for the access road to the Village 

View Park. 

    Flags have been placed on the west side of the Hanoverville Park to indicate placement 

of new plantings for the park. 

   

 

ADMINISTRATION: 

 

 RAB members are going to create park updates for the website. The report should include 

summary/description of the individual parks and directions from the Community Center 

to the park. The reports will be reviewed at the next meeting 

 RAB discussed the current state of the parks after the snow/ice storm and generally the 

parks show little damage after the cleanup by the township. 

 RAB interviewed Tom Dredge who attended the meeting and is seeking consideration for 

membership on the Advisory Board. 

 At the close of the public session Alex called an Executive Session to discuss Mr. 

Dredge’s application. The RAB voted 5 to 0 to recommend Mr. Dredge be accepted by 

the Board of Supervisors for membership on the Advisory Board. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:   

  Alex Sahaydak motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:32 PM.  Mike Stasak seconded.  

All members in attendance voted in favor. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, December 8, 2011.   


